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Children in Need Day – Wear Yellow or Spots! 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we look forward to Children in Need Day on Friday 15th November 2024, I would like to invite 
each of our school communities to come together in support of this meaningful cause. BBC Children 
in Need is a well-known charity that works to uplift and empower children and young people facing 
difficult challenges across the UK. This day provides an opportunity for us, as a federation, to live out 
our shared vision: to Empower, Explore and Excel. 
 
On this special day, we invite all children to wear something yellow or with spots. Whether it’s a 
bright yellow T-shirt, a spotted scarf or a full outfit, anyway your child chooses to participate will 
help show support for this wonderful cause. 
 
In addition to joining in the theme, we kindly ask for a £1 donation per child. This contribution will go 
directly to Children in Need, allowing our schools to play a part in positively impacting the lives of 
young people in need. Donations can be handed to your child’s class teacher or made at the school 
office. 
 
What is Children in Need? 
Since its founding in 1980, Children in Need has raised millions of pounds to assist organisations 
across the UK that provide essential support and resources for children facing hardship. From 
helping to provide food and essential items to offering mental health resources and educational 
support, Children in Need empowers young people to overcome challenges and look towards a 
brighter future. 
 
How Each of Our Schools Can Help 
Alongside dressing in yellow or spots and making a donation, you may wish to discuss the 
importance of this cause with your child to help them understand the values of empowering others, 
exploring ways to contribute and excelling in kindness and generosity.  
 
Thank you for supporting us in making Children in Need Day a memorable experience.  
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
Mr M Elcock  
Federation Headteacher 


